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October 21, 2016

SEPA Comment Period Extension

Draft Programmatic Environmental Impact Statement
for the Chehalis Basin Strategy
Upon request, the Department of Ecology is granting an extension of the comment period for the

Draft Programmatic Environmental Impact Statement (ELS) for the Chehalis Basin Strategy by
14 days.

Comments are due by the end of day on November 14, 2016. Comments may be submitted:

Online By mail
http://chehalisbasinstrategy.com/eis-comments/ Chehalis Basin Strategy EIS
c/o Anchor QEA

Email 720 Olive Way, Suite 1900
info@chehalisbasinstrategy.com Seattle, WA 98101

For further information regarding this Draft Programmatic EIS, please contact:

Chrissy Bailey

EIS Project Manager
chrb461@ecy.wa.gov

(360) 407-6781
http://chehalisbasinstrategy.com/

Thank you for your interest in the Chehalis Basin Strategy:.

Sincerely,

Gordon White
Program Manager
Shorelands and Environmental Assistance Program



